MOUNT CARMEL SCHOOL, CHANDIGARH

NOTICE Date: 13-05-2024

Dear Parents/Guardian (Classes I to XII),

Reg.: Cancellation of Rescheduled School Timings on Friday the 17" May, 2024

Kindly note the following:

The National Testing Authority, Ministry of Education, Govt. of India, has rescheduled the

date for the Common University Entrance Test-CUET (UD) 2024 scheduled to be held at our
School on 17" May, 2024.

Therefore, the Notice sent on 1 May, 2024 informing you the rescheduled School timings to
be followed on Friday, the 17" May, 2024 stands cancelled.

Accordingly regular Summer School timings will be followed on Friday, the 17" May,
2024.

With All the Best Wishes!
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